
MANAGER’S DESK FOR FRIDAY, MARCH 1, 2019 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

AND WELCOME TO SPRING….SPRING LETTER MONTH THAT IS. LOOKS LIKE THE WINTER 

WEATHER IS GOING TO BE WITH US FOR AWHILE. AND IT’S GOING TO TAKE A LOT OF 

WARM SUNNY DAYS TO GET RID OF ALL OF THE SNOW THAT IS PILED UP EVERYWHERE. 

SPRING LETTER MONTH. YES, HARD TO BELIEVE IT IS HERE ONCE AGAIN. ALL LETTERS, 

AND EMAILS, RECEIVED STARTING TODAY WILL COUNT TOWARD OUR GOAL OF 933 

LETTERS FOR THIS MONTH. 

THE WINTRY WEATHER COULD ACTUALLY BE A HELP TO US IN REACHING THAT GOAL. 

SO OFTEN THE SPRING WEATHER ARRIVES EARLY AND PEOPLE GET BUSY OUTDOORS 

AND DON’T MAKE TIME TO WRITE. OF COURSE, IF THIS WEATHER CONTINUES, YOU MAY 

BE OUTDOORS SHOVELING SNOW. IN ANY CASE, I REALLY HOPE TO HEAR FROM YOU 

DURING THE MONTH OF MARCH. 

A REMINDER THAT OUR SPRING CONCERT THAT WAS SCHEDULED FOR TONIGHT HAS 

BEEN RESCHEDULED. WE OFFER OUR BEST WISHES TO THE SW HIGH SCHOOL BOYS 

BASKETBALL TEAM WHO ARE STILL ALIVE IN THE PLAYOFFS AND WHO HAVE A HOME 

GAME TONIGHT. THUS, THE REASON FOR OUR RESCHEDULING THE CONCERT. PARKING 

WOULD HAVE BEEN A HUGE ISSUE. PLUS, SINCE THE GYM IS LOCATED RIGHT ACROSS 

THE HALLWAY FROM THE AUDITORIUM, THE NOISE OF THE CROWD WOULD HAVE 

INTERFERRED WITH YOUR ABILITY TO ENJOY THE CONCERT. I’M MAKING A NOTE TO 

MYSELF NOT TO SCHEDULE ANY CONCERTS DURING BASKETBALL PLAYOFF TIME.  

THE LEGACY FIVE CONCERT IS NOW SCHEDULED FOR THURSDAY, APRIL 4 AT SW HIGH 

SCHOOL IN GREEN BAY AT 7:00 PM. IF YOU ALREADY PURCHASED A TICKET FOR WHAT 

WAS TO BE THE CONCERT TONIGHT THAT TICKET WILL BE GOOD ON APRIL 4. IF APRIL 4 

DOES NOT WORK FOR YOU, PLEASE LET US KNOW AND WE WILL REFUND YOU FOR 

THOSE TICKETS. BASKETBALL WILL DEFINITELY BE OVER AND HOPEFULLY THE SNOW 

WILL BE OVER AS WELL. 

MY THANKS FOR THOSE WHO PRAYED FOR ME AS I RECOVERED FROM STREP THROAT. 

AND TO RICH AND BRIAN WHO READ MY SCRIPTS FOR ME HERE ON THE MANAGER’S 

DESK. THOSE ARE THE ONLY 2 TIMES SOMEONE BESIDES MYSELF HAS RECORDED THE 

MANAGER’S DESK IN MY ALMOST 22 YEARS HERE! THEY DID GOOD! 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


